
Chair Bynum and Members of the Judiciary Committee,

I support this bill and urge you to vote for it. Criminalizing people experienced houselessness in our state is a moral travesty, and 
while this bill is not a panacea, it is a good start. I encourage you to move up consideration of the HB 2367 Right to Rest Act as soon 
as possible, as it is a much more comprehensive bill that will materially improve the lives of our unhoused neighbors.

Sincerely,

David Balgley


